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One person was stabbed this morning during an early morning fight and La

      

Crosse Police are asking for your help to the find the stabber.

  

  

Just after 2 this morning, officers were called to the area of 900  Clinton Street for the report of a
fight in which one person was  stabbed. When they got there, they found the victim, who had 
been stabbed a couple times in their arm and leg area. That person was  taken to a local
hospital with non life-threatening injuries. The suspect had  fled the scene prior to the officer’s
arrival.

  

  

The victim’s identity is not being released at this time, along with any  other information as the
incident continues to be under investigation by the La  Crosse Police Department.
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